
Dear Patriots: Are you ready to do something historic and great for our county? Now is the time to move 

forward on HB 2927 - the National Popular Vote. We can not afford to back-slide with SB 825.  

 

Please open your heart and mind. How is it fair to Democracy that only 500 people elect the President of 

the United States? It is right, fair, just, and proper that the will of the American people determine our next 

President. Plus more than 25 counties have sent in resolutions of support for this bill. And this bill has 

been gaining support since it was first introduced in 2007. 

 

I am a author, musician, and retired social worker. I am also a veteran. I worked at the VA for more than 

20 years helping our nation's heroes have a better life. Now, I am asking all who believe in a kinder, 

healthier, and more compassionate America to do the right thing today.  

 

Let the will of the People determine our next President. 

 

Sincerely:  Gary Eby, MSW (retired) 

                  author of Reflections: A Journey to God. 

                  235 Cedar Brook LN 

                  Cave Junction, Oregon 97523 

                  541-727-8312 

 

Please respond to this letter.  

 


